
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: Public Works 

April 4, 2021                            941-575-5050 

 

 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 

The Interactive Fountain at Laishley Park will be closed temporarily during the 

morning hours of Apr. 6 for painting and maintenance on the seating area.  The 

fountain area will be open early afternoon on Apr. 6, but the seating area will 

remain closed until Apr. 7 to allow time for the paint to dry completely.  

 

 
 

For additional information on this project, please contact City of Punta Gorda 

Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 between the business hours of 8:00 

a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Monday thru Friday. 

 

 
 

 

 

RUN DATE: April 1, 2021 
  

E-mail:  City Council 


